
Alvin Julian Dansie
Nov. 9, 1933 ~ Nov. 16, 2020

Dear Linda and Family, We were saddened to read in the paper of the passing of your dear Alvin. We have such

pleasant memories of having lived in the Sandy 12th Ward from 1963 through the early part of January 1967. At

that time Joan and I left to go on a mission to Great Britain shortly after we adopted a new baby girl. Anyway, we

have such wonderful memories of living on Serpentine Way and just down the street at 986 Serpentine. We always

remember you and Alvin so well. I'm trying to remember where Alvin worked. Was it Hercules or some other place

on the west side of the valley. I remember how wonderful and friendly each of you were. Joan and I remember

seeing you and Alvin at wedding receptions, etc., at the stake center over on Galena Way. We pray that t he Lord

will bless you and your sweet family. We are trying to figure out how to watch the graveside service on the

computer. Our love and sincere best wishes. Douglas and Joan Palmer

    - Douglas Palmer

So many things I could say about you, but there's just not enough room here. Thank you for being my dad. I love

you.

    - Karen Dansie Straub

Here is a great man. I worked with Alvin (Big Al as I called him) at Bio-logics years ago up in Research Park. I 

always admired him for his great character and his love for people. He always had a smile and a great outlook on 

life. I never remember him becoming upset - always had an easy going personality. He was a joy to be around. I 

will always remember his little chuckle. He was a great employee, a great asset to the company, and great friend. I 

was sorry to read that he suffered from Parkinson's and Alzheimer's at the end. I just wanted the family to know 

what a great man they have for a husband, father, Grandfather, and great Grandpa. Please accept my 

condolences. 



    - David Richins

Many years ago i worked with Al for a short time at Sperry. I don't know that have ever met a nicer guy. He had a

very quiet calm spirit about him and I enjoyed working with him. So sorry to hear of his passing.

    - Norris Porter


